
Announcements  

Friday December 1 2023  

A Day  

Good Morning, Arrowhead!  

  

 

Ready to be in the spirit of giving this holiday season? Help make the holiday special and 

support families and children in need by taking a tag off the Giving Tree! Take a tag, shop for 

the item, and return it unwrapped to the tree at either campus by December 7th. Look for the 

informational fliers around school or ask Mrs. Lindmair for more details! 

 

 

 

 

  


